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Dear Sea Cadet Families, 
 
February drill is extremely busy, so I’ll preface it with lots of notes.  Please make 
sure all cadets are reading and understanding what will be going on. 
 
First, drill is February 15 & 16.  Please check the POD for arrival and departure 
times as they are a little different again this month 
 
NOTES: 
 Bring your report card that was issued at the end of your first semester 

(December).  This is a requirement and if you do not bring a copy, you will 
be issued a demerit.  We have our annual inspection in March and this is 
part of your responsibility to ensure your most recent report card is in your 
file. 

 
 Ens Rilley will be reviewing the demerit program again and handing out 

the write up on the PRO/CON reports. 
 
 The unit will be providing lunch on Saturday at no charge. 

 

 If you are not going to be at drill, please let your chain of command know 
as soon as possible so we have the correct amount of food.  Also, 
remember that Sea Cadets is a commitment and we need you to attend 
drill.  Missing drills will negatively affect your PRO/CON report and could 
put you in risk of not getting credit for the year.  Also, for those of you who 
attend every drill, you will receive a perfect attendance award during our 
end of the year Annual Banquet. 

 
 Eat breakfast!! 

 
 Hydrate, hydrate, hydrate!!  Make sure you bring a water bottle, canteen 

or camelpack with you. 
 
 Make sure you have a hair cut if needed. 
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 February is “Bring A Friend” February.  All cadets who bring someone new 
to check out the unit, and they sign up, will receive a prize.  The 
Commander put out an incentive too for the first cadet to “enlist” 2 new 
recruits. 

 
 Saturday – arrive in BDU’s and bring PT gear 

 
 Saturday – bring your black shoe shine kit – if you don’t have one, you will 

need to purchase one before drill. 
 

 Sunday – arrive in Dress Blues for inspection and bring your BDU’s – eat 
before you arrive, but you may bring a snack for during break. 
 

 Come ready for a fun and exciting drill.  We will be discussing many 
upcoming events. 
 

 
Thanks in advance. 

 

 


